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To ACTRA and its membership 

 
 
 
 

 
    Copenhagen, January 25th, 2007 

 
 
 
 
Re: 2007 ACTRA strike 
 
On behalf of the membership of Danish Actors’ Association, I wish to express our 
strongest support and solidarity to the membership of ACTRA in strike against the 
film and television producers’ associations in Canada. 
 
The struggle to achieve fair agreements on the payment for use of film and 
television productions on the Internet is extremely important, for Canadian actors 
and for actors all over the world. 
 
Revenue from new business models on the Internet and other new platforms are 
rapidly growing and will over time replace or reduce traditional sources of income. 
The thought that producers should obtain rights of utilization on the new platforms 
for a flat fee is very scarring, and such a regime would be devastating to the 
livelihood of actors in film and television. 
 
We wish to convey our best wishes for a successful strike and we will instruct our 
membership to be aware of possible Canadian productions made in our country. 
They will not be working in such productions and we will keep in touch with ACTRA 
in case we receive any information about Canadian productions in Denmark. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 
Henrik Petersen 
President  
 
 
 

 


